No. 3-9/AAJVSTW/2005 n/ $FE
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Secretariat Complex

e-mail:directortw@yahoo.co.in
kkkdkkk

Port Blair dated the 14" March 2005

To

The Chief Engineer,
APWD,
Port Blair.

Sub: Intermediate shelter for Andamanese tribe at Strait Island - reg.

Sir,

Please refer to discussions held in Raj Niwas on 8/3/2005 in which the
matter of intermediate shelter for the Great Andamanese tribe too came up for
deliberation. Also refer to our earlier letters in the matter (copy enclosed). The
estimates for intermediate shelter for the Great Andamanese tribe at Strait Island

may please be finalized and sent to us immediately for approval.

In the meanwhile the other works like digging of drinking water wells
laying of bridle path etc. may be taken up quickly so as to complete before the

monsoon breaks.

Yours faithfully

k\/’ ¥
\‘ V s
( Uddipta Ray )
Secretary (TW)

(C.F.No.T2-2005-23)

Encl: As stated above

Copy to:-
1. The Superintending Engineer, CC-I, APWD, Port Blair.
2. The Executive Engineer, APWD, CD |, Port Blair.
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